
 

 

Section Three: Curriculum Review (Programs with Courses Only) 

For assistance with this section, contact the Curriculum Committee Chair. [https://bit.ly/3fY7Ead] 

 
The following questions ask you to review your program’s curriculum. To see the last outline 
revision date and revision due date:  
 

 
1. Log in to CurricUNET  
2. Select “Course Outline Report” under "Reports/Interfaces"  
3. Select the report as an Excel file or as HTML 
 

 
 
 
A. Title V Updates [Curriculum Committee]: Are any of your courses requiring an update to stay 
within the 5 year cycle? List courses needing updates below. Reminder: updates to course title or 
units, and course deactivations, will require updating any program they are associated with.  List 
programs requiring updating in question (B). 
  

 
B. Degree/Certificate Updates [Curriculum Committee]: Are there any programs requiring 
modification? List needed changes below. 

 
 

 
C. DE Courses/Degrees/Certificates [Distance Education Committee]: Detail your department’s 
plans, if any, for adding DE courses, degrees, and/or certificates. For new DE degrees and/or 
certificates (those offered completely online), please include a brief rationale as to why the 
degree/certificate will be offered online.  
 

 
 
 
 

Math 3 (Multivariable Calculus), Math 7 (Elementary Linear Algebra) 

 None-- all are up to date 

DE course offerings have steadily increased within our Math department.  All course outlines have 
been updated to include the option of teaching a Distance Education version of each Math 
course.  Several of our Math faculty have completed the OCDP (Online Course Development 
Program) training offered through the Teaching and Learning Center.  We have recently included 
our Statistics course (Math 40) into our Emporium model in a hybrid/DE format.  We also have 
faculty incorporating OER (Open Educational Resources) material into their courses.  Finally, with 
LPC being an official OEI Consortium college, we need to increase the number of OEI certified math 
courses.  Currently our Math 40 course is OEI certified and our faculty are working on getting more 
courses OEI certified, including Math 55.   


